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February 21, 2023 

 

 

Resident 

Town of Lockport 

 

SUBJECT: TOWN OF LOCKPORT 

  CONTRACT NO. 161W 

PHASE 3 WATERLINE REPLACEMENT 

 

Dear Resident: 

 

The Town of Lockport has contracted with 4th Generation Construction of Niagara Falls, New York to 

perform the waterline replacement on Beattie Ave.  The project includes 8,200 linear feet of waterline 

replacement on the east side of Beattie Avenue between Dysinger Road and Lincoln Avenue. The 

anticipated construction dates of this project are as follows: 

 

• Begin Construction:  Late March 2023 (Estimated) 

• All work complete  November 2023 

 

Given the nature of the work and the impact to the residents, we would like to provide periodic construction 

updates to all residents.  If you would like to receive this information, please email us at 

phase3waterlineupdates@wendelcompanies.com.  You will have the option to opt out of these emails at 

any time.  When the project is completed, the email list will be deleted. 

 

In the meantime, if you have any questions or concerns, feel free to contact our office at 716-688-0766.  

We thank you for your cooperation while the Town completes this work. 
 

Sincerely, 

 
Robert D. Klavoon, PE 

Town of Lockport Town Engineer 
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